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June 29, 2022 
 
 
Bobbi-Ann Brady 
MPP, Haldimand-Norfolk 
B-50 Gilbertson Drive 
Simcoe, ON 
N3Y 4L8 
 
 
Dear Bobbi-Ann, 
 
Congratulations on your election as the Member of Provincial Parliament for Haldimand-Norfolk, 
and as the first Independent MPP elected to the Legislature since 1905. 
 
We look forward to working with you for the next four years as Ontario faces a series of economic 
and fiscal challenges that will present challenges for farmers as producers, and businesspeople. 
On everything from business risk management to rural broadband, land use planning and food 
security, the OFA represents the voice of Ontario’s farmers on the issues that matter not just to 
their future, but the future of Ontario as a whole. 
 
From our years working with you and Toby, we know you to be a committed constituency person, 
and a strong friend of the agricultural community in Haldimand-Norfolk. The pandemic certainly 
presented challenges, and we were proud to champion initiatives to ensure that Ontario was able 
to maintain a reliable food supply, with a healthy, safe, and steady workforce.  
 
As this term progresses, we look forward to any and all opportunities to work with you in the 
interests of Ontario’s agriculture community. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Peggy Brekveld 
President  
 
 
  


